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City of Beaufort

Public Id: P76032

Scott Marshall , CEO

1911 BOUNDARY ST
BEAUFORT, SC 29902-3825

Status: Exempt. This organization is not required to file annual financial reports. For
information about exemptions refer to the Solicitation of Charitable Fun

(http:/ /www.scstatehouse.gov/code/t33c056.php).
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FW: DHEC Proviso Form with $ Distribution

Jaillette, Scott <JailleJS@dhec.sc.gov>
Fri 2/3/2023 3:20 PM
To: Busbee, Bruce C. <BUSBEEBC@dhec.sc.gov>

J. Scott Jaillette

Director of Legislative Affairs

S.C. Dept. of Health & Environmental Control
Office: 803-898-2786

Mobile: 803-508-9073
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From: Shannon Erickson <repshannonerickson@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 3:01 PM

To: Stephen Murray <stephen@mayormurray.com>

Cc: SCHSDISTRICT118@aol.com; Jaillette, Scott <Jaille)JS@dhec.sc.gov>
Subject: Re: DHEC Proviso Form with $ Distribution

*** Caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected
email. ¥**

Hi Mayor Murray,

I'm sorry for the confusion on this appropriation.

The form you have shared with me is incorrect. | realize that Mr. Prokop has retired and I'm sorry that he did not
share this with me prior to his departure so we could fix it before it became an issue for you.

It should be $1M for BMH Pathways and Workforce Initiatives and $500,000 for City/USCB building project
renovation and $500,000 for Cybersecurity office at 500 Carteret Street.

| apologize for the mistake and am copying Representative Herbkersman and SCDHEC for clarification on this
matter.

If there are any further questions, please let me know.
Shannon

On Fri, Feb 3, 2023 at 2:21 PM Stephen Murray <stephen@mayormurray.com> wrote:

Stephen Murray
Mayor

City of Beaufort
843.564.2207 Mobile

Follow me on Facebook
https://www.cityofbeaufort.org











